
 
 

About NFRMPO: 

The North Front Range Metropolitan Planning Organization (NFRMPO) is an association of 15 local governments working together 

to improve regional transportation and air quality. NFRMPO provides short and long-range planning while prioritizing projects in 

those plans for state and federal funding. NFRMPO develops cooperative relationships and financial partnerships among our 

member governments, the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT), Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), the Federal 

Transit Administration (FTA), and the private sector. 
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The NFRMPO is pleased to announce that Paul Sizemore of Fort Collins Colorado has accepted the position 

as the new Executive Director to lead the organization starting at the beginning of July 2024.  Paul has been 

with the City of Fort Collins since 2013, most recently as the Director of Community Development & 

Neighborhood Services.  He also has Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) experience with the 

Grand Valley MPO in Mesa County and previous planning and community development experience in 

Florida.  Paul is a seasoned veteran with 20+ years of experience in the public sector.  He is a values-driven 

public sector executive leader with a lifetime of experience building teams and systems, operationalizing 

strategic plans, preparing and implementing complex budgets, and delivering on organizational objectives.   

 

“I am very excited about this opportunity” said Paul as he enjoys working with boards, commissions, and 

councils.  “The main reason I was drawn to this position is the opportunity to work closely and 

collaboratively with elected officials from across the region; to broker compromises, build relationships, 

and accomplish more together than we can individually”.   

 

“We are very pleased to have such an exceptional candidate to take over the leadership role for the 

NFRMPO” said Jon Mallo, the Chair of the NFRMPO.  Over the past several years the NFRMPO has 

expanded to create a one call/one click transportation services center geared to people with disabilities and 

the elderly, is standing up the first Transportation Management Organization (TMO) in the region, and 

expanding transportation demand management work as additions to the federal and state requirements.   

 

Congratulations to Paul!  


